
Idaho PITA update: 

Greetings from the Idaho PITA, where has the year gone? We are winding down the 2017 shoot year 

and looking forward to 2018.  Preparation is underway for the 2018 state shoot that will be held in Twin 

Falls on June 29 through July 1, 2018.  Twin Falls is always a fantastic host and we expect nothing less 

next year.   

Let me introduce you to the ID PITA board members.  President Lahoma Turner, Vice President Kathy 

Connerley, Secretary Cal Kidney, Treasurer Jeff Scott, Directors Randy Adams, Brian Lancaster and Gail 

Jones.  Kent Harris is active member and joins most of our board meetings and helps us as does his wife 

Liz.  I encourage you to become involved and the general public is welcome at all our board meetings 

and we encourage you to participate.  Our next board meeting is November 4 at the Boise Gun Club with 

the time to be determined. Once a time is determined, it will be posted on this website along with the 

2018 shoot dates.   

We are working on selling ads, preparing fund raisers and planning dinner and fun things to do.  If you 

have any ideas, please feel free to contact an Idaho PITA board member and let them know.  Due to the 

close proximity of Jackpot, we will not be hosting the Texas Hold ‘Em poker tournament this year but 

look for some new and different ways to spend our free time. 

We will be hosting a silent auction this year at the state shoot so if you have items you would like to 

donate, get those to me, Kathy Connerley or any other board member.  We are in hopes that each gun 

club will donate a basket or auction item and perhaps we can talk some of our vendors and sponsors to 

donate as well.  We are hoping for a great turnout of items so that you can bid to your heart’s content.  

As you can see, we have developed a nice working relationship with the ISTA board and our first joint 

endeavor is this shared website and look forward to developing an even more cohesive relationship for 

shooters and shooting in our great state.  We as a board encourage you to shoot any and all targets that 

can fit into your schedule.   We think you will find you will see many of the same faces and we 

encourage you to branch out and get to know your shooting peers.  I know I have never been 

disappointed in any shooting friend I have met.   

So shoot straight and follow through my friends and I hope to be walking down the trap line and seeing 

each and every one of you throughout the year.  PULL! 

Lahoma 

 

 

 

 


